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NOTIFICATION  
 

 
It is notified for all concern that Post Graduate Admission Committee (PGAC) 

at its meeting held on 30.03.2012 considered the representation of PG Medical 
students regarding re-scheduling of counselling to be started w.e.f. 09th April, 2012 for 
allotment of 50% Delhi University Quota MD/MS/MDS/Diploma seats (PGMEM – 
2012) based on the merit list of AIPGMEE – 2012 for the Session 2012-2014/15 and 
decided as under:-  

 
1. that scheduled counselling to be held w.e.f 09th April, 2012 for allotment of 

50% Delhi University Quota MD/MS/MDS/Diploma seats (PGMEM – 2012) 
based on the merit list of AIPGMEE – 2012 for the Session 2012-2014/15 be 
postponed in the light of the directions of the Hon’ble Supreme Court dated 
23.03.2012 in IA number 16 of 2012 in Civil Appeal No. 1944 of 1993 (in case 
of Anand S Biji Vs The State of Kerala and Ors). 

 
2. that the counselling for allotment of 50% Delhi University Quota 

MD/MS/MDS/Diploma seats (PGMEM – 2012) based on the merit list of 
AIPGMEE – 2012 for the Session 2012-2014/15 may likely to be conducted in 
the 3rd week of May, 2012.  

 
3. The exact dates of counselling for 50% DU Quota seats will be notified in the 

Faculty website (www.fmsc.ac.in) in due course of time.  
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